

From:

Miss Claudia Spens M.V.O.

The Office of TRH The Duke and Duchess of Sussex

Private and Confidential

June, 2019

Dear Mr. Ingleston,

The Duke and Duchess of Sussex have asked me to thank you and 7A for the wonderful cards which you all so kindly sent on the occasion of the birth of their son, Archie Mountbatten-Windsor.

Their Royal Highnesses have been overwhelmed by all the incredibly thoughtful messages they have received and were immensely touched that you and 7A should take the trouble to write as you did. I would be grateful if you could pass the enclosed envelopes to each child.

The Duke and Duchess of Sussex have asked me to send you their warmest thanks and best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Claudia Spens

Elms School



The Duke and Duchess of Sussex greatly appreciate you taking the time to write and celebrate the birth of Archie Mountbatten-Windsor.

Their Royal Highnesses have been incredibly touched by all of the warm wishes they have received during this especially joyful time in their lives.

They send their best wishes and heartfelt thanks.

